
Parking Clerk
Paula Roberts 

Parking Clerk 
(413) 813-8809 Email

Please place your ticket and the fine associated with the offense in the orange envelope
provided at the time of the offense in the drop box located to the right of the main entrance to
the Municipal Building, 307 Main St., Gilbertville, MA, or you can mail your ticket and the fine
associated the offense in the orange envelope provided at the time of the offense to Parking
Clerk, PO Box 575, Gilbertville, MA 01031.

You have 21 days from the issuance of the ticket to pay the applicable fine. You may request a
hearing before the Parking Clerk if you feel the ticket was issued in error. The decision of the
Parking Clerk is the final disposition of the issue, the ticket may be forgiven or you will be
required to pay the ticket. If no action is taken on your part the ticket will be turned over to the
Town's Deputy Tax Collector, which will result in the non-renewal of your driver license or motor
vehicle registration until the applicable fine is paid.

if you have any questions please contact Paula Roberts at the phone number or email address
listed above. 
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https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/emergency-services/page/parking-clerk
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https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/email-contact/node/441/field_email/directory_listings_body_standard
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/media/1646

